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The Bullship Log 

April Meeting


—Canceled— 
In accordance with IL EXECUTIVE ORDER 2020-19  

Greetings all, from Signal Officer, Marty O’Connor 

I hope everyone is staying safe and healthy through this ongoing 
pandemic. Obviously, club meetings are being canceled until further 
notice. April is typically a month for trailer sticker renewals, and to 
date, I have not renewed any of mine. Between the $119.00 fee and the 
uncertainly of the boating season and park access, I am a bit hesitant, 
especially since my sailboats never left the shed last year. I have 
managed a little kayaking in solitude on the Kishwaukee River. On 
April 5th, I paddled upstream about 6.4 miles to celebrate my 60th 
Birthday and then floated back home. What a gorgeous day to be out 
and experience an abundance of wildlife. Although I saw about a 
hundred Wood Ducks, a dozen or so Mallards and the ever present 
Canada Geese, it was too difficult to get close enough for photos. Fur-
bearing mammals were a bit more cooperative, as I had a mink pose to 
look at me, and watched a beaver slide down the bank and a muskrat 
swim for cover. 
Although an 
iPhone7 isn’t 
the finest 
outdoor 
camera, I did 
capture these 
to share.


